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The paramount reason is majority of people are unable to take time off, have a 

disability, or other reasons that provide difficulty to vote in-person. This bill does 

support those that have the resources to do so. It is clear cut, this bill is used to 

diminish those that do not have the capacity to vote in person. Addressing the 

concerns of voter fraud, there is limited to no evidence of such undemocratic 

conduct. When there is evidence of such, they are overwhelmingly those that voted 

on the Republican ticket. I only bring this up due to the concept of mail-in voting 

evolving to become a “liberal” ideology vs one of democratic equity. I strongly oppose 

this bill to provide an equitable way for all members of Oregon to vote in a fair, 

dignified, and democratic way.  


